NOTICE TO BIDDERS

Notice is hereby given that the George County Board of Supervisors, Lucedale,
Mississippi, will receive sealed bids until 10:00 a.m. on June 18, 2018, for the lease
of 38 acres, more or less, of land to be used for hunting purposes only with the
specifications available upon request to the interested parties at the office of the
Chancery Clerk, 355 Cox St, Suite, Lucedale, MS 39452. Each bid must comply with
the specifications on file with the Chancery Clerk.

The Board of Supervisors reserves the right to reject any and all bids and to waive
informalities.

Given under my hand and seal of office, this the 21st day of April, 2018.

/s/CAMMIE BRANNAN BYRD
Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
George County Courthouse

355 Cox Street

Lucedale, Mississippi 39452

Please publish 3 weeks:
May 31, 2018

June 7, 2018 and

June 18, 2018



